
 

 

 

5th September 2018 

COLLECTION / GATE PASS SYSTEM FOR PUPIL COLLECTION 

Dear Parents 

To maintain our procedure for safe collection of all pupils at the end of the school day, we have 
a collection/gate pass system to be used by adults who are approved to collect pupils from 
school.  

Each collection/gate pass includes your daughter’s name, photograph and class details.  The 
person approved to collect the child from school must bring the collection/gate pass with them to 
show to the staff member of duty, as proof of their authorisation.  New collection/gate passes 
are issued annually. 

FS and KS1 pupils are collected from their teachers at the classroom door.  When KS2 pupils 
are collected from the Primary Hall, the collecting adult will need to show the child’s collection 
pass. 

It is advised that adults collecting several children pick up FS and KS1 children first and then 
collect KS2 children from the Primary Hall, showing the required collection/gate pass(es).  
Parents/drivers are encouraged to park in the external gate park wherever possible to reduce 
waiting time in the internal park area.  At the end of the school day, parking will also be allowed 
in the inner lane in the school turning circle as well as the outer lane.  However, parking in the 
inner lane will still not be allowed at morning drop off time.  

Collection from after-school activities operates in the same way, with the authorised adult 
collecting pupils from the activity teacher by showing their collection/gate pass. 

If you need to collect your daughter during the school day, or are collecting your daughter late at 
the end of the school day, the collection/gate pass must be shown to the Police on the Police 
gate and also to reception staff.  

Each pupil will be issued with 3 collection/gate passes, for which the family are responsible; one 
must always be carried by the person collecting your daughter from school.  Staff members are 
instructed not to allow pupils to leave without checking collection/gate passes.  To avoid delays 
in pick-up, and the need for telephone calls home, please ensure that drivers, nannies or other 
employees who may be collecting your daughter are aware of these rules and have access to a 
collection pass.  

Collection/gate passes are issued on the first day of the academic year.  

Your daughter’s safety is always our first priority and we thank you, in advance, for your support 
of this system to maintain the security of all pupils. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

MS. DEBRA FORSYTH      MRS. BARBARA HEATON 
Headmistress        Head of Primary 
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